



## Re-Imagining Albany High School A Town Hall Meeting

As the City School District of Albany partners with the community to plan for the future of Albany High School

all community members are invited to participate in this discussion of the academic, social-emotional and

extracurricular programs that will best serve

all students in the decades to come.

Monday, June 10

6:30-8:30 p.m.

William S. Hackett Middle School
45 Delaware Avenue

District representatives will lead a conversation and answer questions about programs and services that would be offered in a new or renovated Albany High School.

The forum will be held in the Hackett cafeteria. Parking will be available in the rear lot, accessible from Leonard Place off of Delaware Avenue.

Please call the Communications Office with questions at 475-6065.

We hope you will be able to participate!